
 
 
Police Committee 
7-6-23 
8:00 a.m. 
 
Members Present:  Clint Braun, John Tait and Kenneth Rathje 
Others Present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Deborah Hopkins 
 
Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 
 
The committee met to discuss the part-time cadets.  It was recommended to increase their pay to $20/ 
hour through July 31.  Then the academy agreement with the union will expire and the cadets will be paid 
regular part-time wages.  All in favor. 
 
Chief Hopkins discussed staffing and the upcoming Cheeseburger Festival. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                                  Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 
 


